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NO SCHOOL - MARCH 28 - APRIL 1 

There will be no school on the Thursday and Friday prior to Easter and 

Easter  Monday as well.  Happy Easter from Redwood Christian School. 

PTF MEETING—NEW TIME!!!! 

There will be a PTF meeting on Thursday, April 11th at 2:00 pm.  We are 

going to try a new time to see if it works for more families.  Please plan to 

come and be a part of planning fun events and more for the students and 

families of RCS and then pick up your child at 3pm. 

TWINS DAY - APRIL 12 

Students will be able to dress like TWINS with their friends on Friday, 

April 12.  Students who do not wish to participate will need to wear their 

normal Friday School Spirit uniform. 

NO SCHOOL - APRIL 15-19  SPRING BREAK 

There will be no school from April 15-19 for Spring Break.  School will     

resume on Monday, April 22. 

STUDENT COUNCIL BAKE SALE 

The student council will be holding a bake sale on Wednesday, 

April 24 at 2pm.  They are needing donations of baked goods.  If 

you are able to help, please return the form that will be coming 

home. 

COMING UP: 

• SAT Testing - May 7-10.  These are minimum days with ASC until 

3pm. 

• Crazy Hair Day - May 17 

• Student Talent Show - May 23 from 1-2pm  

• No School Friday, May 24 & May 27—Memorial Day weekend. 

SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

• No School - March 28-29 @ 
April 1 - Easter weekend 

• Free Dress—April 8 

• PTF Meeting - April 11@ 
2pm 

• Spring Break—April 15-19 

• Free Dress - May 6 

• SAT Testing/Minimum Days 
May 6-10  ASC  until 3pm 

• Mom/Special Person Day @ 
RCS—May 15 

• Crazy Hair Day - May 17 

• Student Talent Show - May 
23 @ 1pm 

• NO School - May 24 & 27  
Memorial Day Weekend 

 

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR APRIL BIRTHDAY STUDENTS! 

• April 2 - Elizabeth 

• April 8 - Mr. Morse 

• April 13 - Grayson 

• April 18 - Stella 

• April 22 - Cody 

 

OTHER IMPORTANT                         
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• ALL  student cell phones 

will need to be dropped off 

in the school office upon 

arrival at school.  Students 

may pick their cell phone up 

at the end of the school day. 

• There are limited       

microwaves available 

for students at lunch.           

Microwaves are only 

used by students in     

3rd-8th grade. 

• TARDINESS -                        

If your student(s) arrive 

after 8:25am, they will need 

to come to the school office 

to receive a tardy slip before 

going to class. 
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FROM THE DESK OF MR. MORSE 

ASC Phone Number: 

707-719-7015 

Christian Character Trait 

The following students were honored in March for displaying the Christian character 

traits listed below:   

Initiative: Elizabeth Stark, Kaiden Green, Emilio Zaragoza, Joseph Lemley,          

Aiden Ybarra, Lane Brown 

Loyalty:  Mason Lee, Grayson Ponnay, Jon Omey, Ava Shiflett, Cody Poff 

Meekness:   Rivaan Natha, Charley Poff, Pearl Samulski, Kaden Bowser,           

Faith Durand 

Obedience:  Roman Zaragoza, Charlie Lenhoff, Jordynn Tallman, Ava Broese,     

Lily Broese, Aliza Reiher 

Dear Families, 
     You are receiving this about a week earlier than normal due to our           
upcoming school break in celebration of Easter.  We wish you and your family 
a blessed Easter; may it be filled with the presence of our Risen Savior as the 
Holy Spirit draws you closer to Him. 
     Our Hoop-a-thon, this past Friday, was an exciting time for our students 
and families to join in raising money for the school.  Thank you for your extra      
financial support and cheering for the students as they kept their hands on the 
ball and their eyes on the basket!  We had a lofty goal of $15,000.  We fell 
short at $9,823.38, but we are thankful and proud of our students for their    
effort and enthusiasm.  Our individual winners for raising the most money 
were: 1st place, Rivaan with $746; 2nd place, Teigan with $600; 3rd place, Max 
with $463.  Doing the math, these three represent $1,809, or just over 18% of 
the total…way to go boys!  The classroom winner was Mrs. Simoni’s class with 
a student average of $192.83, so they have a party in store for them.  Again, 
we are so proud of these students and all of our students who worked hard to 
make this fun event a success. 
     The parent/teacher fellowship (PTF) is up and running and looking forward 
to others participating at the new meeting time, 2:00-3:00 p.m., on the second 
Thursday of each month.  Please contact the office for more information, or 
just show up at the next meeting on April 11th.  Once again, have a happy and 
blessed Easter!  


